
REGULARMARCHMEETING

March ), 1978 8:00 p.m. sharp
Regular business meeting PLUS

"A Festival of Past Camellia Festivals"
in a slide show of your very best Cam-
ellia Festival slides over the years -
(Rememberthis year we elected not to
win the Grana-Sweepstakes Awardfor our
Camellia Parade float- so we didn't en-
ter). Comesee our past triumphs and the
chiLdreri who have grown up as we review
our Swedish fun during the years of the
Sacramento Camellia Festival ••• Call Ruth
Veis (489-5729) if you have good slides
of these events.

OTHERMARCHEVENTS
Camellia Festival

March 4-5: Ethnic Display, under the
direction or Ruth Veis. Comesee our
prize-winning display at the Sacramento
Convention Center. Visit old friends
and meet newScandinavians you didn't
knowbefore. Call Ruth Veis at once if
you have good Swedish items for display.
She will give you instructions.

~I •

March 10~ Annual Scandinavian Camellia
Dance (Friday, 8:00 p.m. to 1111). Free
admission' Live IIDlSiclSons of Norway
Halll Bar will be open! Monitor spon-
sorship this yearl -
Please, each couple attending, bring.a
plate of sandwiches, cookies, or cake
for our midnight refreshmentsl

~~---
Harch 11; Camellia Parade morning.
Friendship Luncheon 12:30 p.mo, at Red
Lion Motor Irm, Arden Way& Point west 0

The theme of the Festival is Scotland
this year, but all us "Ethnics" will be
there to celebrate.

March 18: CASINONIGHI'
at

Sto Johnt s RomanCatholic Church5751 Locust Avenue
Carmichael

8:00 p.m. Tickets will be available at the
door, or you may call the Linns (48)-0261).
Please turn in all moneyfrom advance sales'
to the Linns at the March 3 meeting.

Directions for getting to st. John's:
Take Fair Oaks Blvd. to Manzanita, then two
blocks north on Manzanita to Locust; west
on Locust one block to st. John's.
Comefor a lot of fun'

PERSONALS

The Monitor Lodge Officers, with the Commit-
tee Chairman for Casino Night, have purchas-
ed an annual insurance and licensing for
serving alcoholic beverages at lodge eventso

Congratulations to long time' member-sof Sore
of NorwayArne and Marta Skeie on the marr-
iage of their daughter. The reception will
be held at Sons of NorwayHall on March 11 -
hence the switch to Friday night for our
Annual CameIlia Dance.

District Deputy KenVine held Officer f s
Training for our new corps of officers at
his homeon Monday,Feb, 27, 1978.
Weare happy to report that our hard-work-
ing Secretary, Barbara Erickson Lutz, is
nowfeeling herself again after quite a
bout with the flu bug.

A correction for your "1978 ANNUALPROGRAM"
~ <:f .

Treasurer - Mrs.~ Winquist..... the
telephone number should read 681-6495.

In Truth and Unity

Murie1 Hjersman,
Assi.stant Secretary


